
 

 

18th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Here we are at Monday again – I hope you had a good weekend.  
 
Remote learning tasks have been uploaded for the coming week – these provide information from your 
child’s teacher to help guide learning in a range of subjects / topics.  
 
Additional materials from ‘Classroom Secrets’ have also been uploaded and I am in the process now 
of uploading the RE materials for the week. Mrs Brown has adapted the key aspects of this term’s 
learning so that they can be completed at home.  
 
I will shortly be updating the activity links and adding a few more for our younger learners and I am 
reviewing additional resources for older pupils. I will ask Mrs Bennett to send through an email as and 
when new materials are available. 
 
My Headteacher Challenge this week is to start to grow something; this could be a vegetable or a 
flower – if you can from seed.  Let me know what you start and keep a diary of the changes you see 
(this could be photographs). At the end of the Summer Term we will have a look at how everyone has 
got on. This weekend I planted some courgette seeds and will be keeping a close eye on them over 
the coming weeks.  
 
Parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 if you haven’t already done so could I ask you to 
please complete the questionnaire / survey sent home last week regarding the possible re-opening of 
schools on 1st June 2020. This will help us to forward plan.  
 
I will be updating you on some changes/add-ons to our remote learning offer towards the end of this 
week.  
 
Seems strange to say that half term is next week – but it is. Teachers will not be setting work – although 
school will be open to support our keyworker parents for some of the days. 
 
Have a good week – the weather is looking like it is going to be great so lots of opportunities for outdoor 
learning. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
Sue Elliott 
Headteacher 


